
Town of Stoddard 

Planning Board 

Tuesday, December 7, 2021 

Town Hall – 7 PM 

 

Minutes 

 

Pledge 

 

Roll Call: Jane McOsker – Chair, Christopher Madden – Selectmen Representative, Vickie 

Williams, Jason Russell and Harry Power – Alternate. 

 

Excused – Paul Crosby – Vice Chair 

 

Correspondence: 

 

Budget – remains the same  

 

Old Business: 

 

CPO – We will be reviewing this document over the course of the next several months. We have 

put the Master Plan as a priority of Planning Board business. 

 

Master Plan – Will be reviewing each section and making changes updating to more current 

thoughts and actions of residents. 

 

Hayes Car & Truck – Chris and Vickie will meet to go over this file.  Vickie will contact Kathy 

Ellis ZBA Secretary to review the exemptions given to Hayes Car & Truck over the years. 

 

New Business: 

 

Stone Barn Springs LLC – Tax Map 105 Lots 7 & 8 (Highland Lake Marina). – He has requested 

we meet in January as he is waiting on drawings and paperwork to be finished 

 

*Also reminded Jason he has to see the Town Clerk in March to be put on the ballot for the May 

Town Elections. 

 

*The Planning Board has 3 positions and 1 alternate position to be filled 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:20 PM 

 

Submitted  

 

Vickie Williams 

Secretary 


